

**GENERAL ASSEMBLY** 





11 December 2020

## Excellency,

We have the honour to invite you to an informal virtual briefing on the COVID-19 pandemic by Dr. Deborah L. Birx, Ambassador-at-Large and Coronavirus Response Coordinator at the Office of the Vice-President of the United States.

The meeting will take place on Tuesday, 15 December 2020 at 3.30 p.m. on the virtual platform WebEx. Additional information concerning the registration process to participate in said meeting will be provided by the Secretariat to Member States at a later date.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.

The state of the s

António Guterres Secretary-General of the United Nations Volkan BOZKIR
President of the General
Assembly

Kelly Craft Representative of the United States of America to the United Nations

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York